
 

 

31 July 2023 

Rosalie Woodruff MP 
Greens Energy Spokesperson 
Parliament House 
Hobart  TAS  7000 
 
 

Dear Dr Woodruff, 

RIGHT TO INFORMATION ACT 2009 – EXTERNAL REVIEW – DR ROSALIE WOODRUFF MP AND 
HYDRO TASMANIA – FINAL DECISION 

On 11 July 2023 the Ombudsman issued their final decision with respect to the external review of 
your application for assessed disclosure made on 19 December 2018. 

In accordance with the final decision, by way of disclosure I enclose a copy of the relevant 
information. 

Minor redactions of personal information have been applied in accordance with paragraphs 61 to 67 
(inclusive) of the Ombudsman’s written decision. The documents are otherwise copies of the original 
materials. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ian Brooksbank 
CEO, Hydro Tasmania 


